YACHATS CITY GOVERNMENT
YACHATS CITY HALL
YACHATS OR 97498

To whom this may concern:

As amember of the Yachats Affordable Housing Committee, no
longer functioning, I am writing in support of the proposed
Agqua Vista Village project.

It is my understanding that the project will be greatly
helped if the city is able to give it special consideration with
respect to system development charges.

I think the Fistierra development has turned out to be
a great boon to the city, especially as a place for the young
families who have become a great asset to our community.

I look fﬁbward to seeing the Aqua Vista Village project

come to fruition.

Sinc?rely,j
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